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“Moreover, if the other party wants to sentence all these 5,000 people to prison, we must pay
compensation to their families based on the prison terms of these people!”

“You have to know that any country in the world regards the crime of endangering national security as
the worst and most serious crime. There is no one. The highest death sentence is the lowest sentence
of more than ten years. If this is the case, then we just pay compensation. I’m afraid Jin will spend tens
or even tens of billions of dollars!”

Salmaan couldn’t help being a little frightened. He also knew that although the Mercenary
Organization of the Wanlong Palace seemed very powerful, in fact, most of its powerful nature came
from the power of money.

Now that such a big thing has happened, if the Wanlong Palace does not take the money to settle it,
then there will be thirty or forty thousand mercenaries left, I am afraid that all of them will avoid the
Wanlong Palace.

After all, these mercenaries have no loyalty to the mercenary group.

Unlike soldiers in every country, they are driven by patriotism, and even if they die for their country on
the battlefield, they have no complaints.

The mercenaries are entirely a group of wage earners. It is their basic principle to take money to do
things, and to have no money to pick children.

It is like a company employee. The boss is bankrupt and has no money to pay. The vast majority of
employees will only find a new job while appointing a lawyer to file a lawsuit. It is basically
non-existent to go hungry with the boss.

Therefore, the capture of these 5,000 people will be a huge test for the Wanlong Palace.

Therefore, Salmaan couldn’t help asking: “Hall Master, do you have any solutions now?”

Abbas said with an expression of extreme anger: “What else can be done right now? The only solution
is to quickly negotiate with the government forces, do everything possible to meet their needs, and
let them free people willingly.”

Salmaan asked again: “What if they disagree? Do we want to punch in and rescue people?”

“Are you crazy?” Abbas glared at him, and asked: “Do you want Wanlong Temple to declare war on a
country publicly? In that case, we would be angering all sovereign countries in the world, and everyone
will be right. We keep a long distance, then where do we stand? Shall we go to Somalia as a pirate?
Don’t forget, Somalia is also a sovereign country! If we invade a sovereign country, even if their own
army cannot defeat us, the United Nations will send troops to annihilate us. our.”

Salmaan was stunned for a moment, and couldn’t help saying: “If this is the case, then we only have the
way to negotiate…”



Commander sighed and said, “It’s April 1st today, and there are only five days left before the Wade
Family’s ancestor worship ceremony…”

Speaking of this, Abbas said again: “Since they announced that they had arrested our people, I believe
they will follow the basic principles of international law and put them on trial…”

“Once the trial is public, it will take at least a few months to collect evidence, fix evidence, prosecute,
and try in accordance with the normal process…”

“In this case, just wait for me to finish the Wade family affairs, and then I will go to the Middle East to
negotiate with them. The best solution for this is to compensate the other party with a lump sum of
money and let them release all the people. .”

Salmaan nodded, and couldn’t help asking: “Hall Master, what do you plan to do with the Blue Eyed
Wolf King then?”

“He?” Abbas gritted his teeth and said coldly: “I will take him back to the Wanlong Palace, in front of
all warlords and generals, personally interrogate him, and ask him why he surrendered and why he
betrayed. Wanlong Hall!”
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